
Attending: Bob Strobel, Carly Cohen, Cheryl Kaake, Lindsay Murray, Lori Collins, Matt Krohn 
 
Bids for the cabling vendor for the 2019 building addition are to be funded through E-Rate and scoring criteria 
was established for bidders. Scoring will come separately as bids are due on 30 January 2019.  
 
We discussed the Technology Plan update. Superintendent Littlefield had already laid out that the state 
required Data Security Plan was being developed at the SAU15 for each district, and would be issued at the 
same time as the Tech Plan. The Tech committee discussed ways to proceed with the tech plan update. We 
determined that the spring meeting would cover the tech plan content.  


